
COVID-19 POLICY: 

We are concerned about our patients’ health and welfare during this time of 
stress and isolation. Chiropractic treatment for urgent care has been deemed 
essential by the State of Oregon. We plan to return to seeing patients tentatively 
during the first full week of May 2020. There will need to be strict protocol 
surrounding interactions between patients and the staff of Bull Run Chiropractic 
Clinic. Evaluation and chiropractic treatment of existing patients only initially.    
No massage will be available for an undetermined time yet. 

Tele-medicine will not be used. Patients are encouraged to phone concerns. 


Appointments will be made by phone. Patients will be asked if they have been ill 
or have traveled out of the area. Patients will be asked to wait in their car until 
the prior patient has exited the clinic. Patients will be asked to sign a release for 
care during COVID-19 pandemic. Patients temperature will be screened for 
fever. A face mask will be provided for the patient. All staff members will wear 
masks. Hand washing and hand sanitizer will be provided. All patients and staff 
will wash hands prior to and following treatment. All surfaces of the clinic and 
treatment will be disinfected prior and after each patient entering the office. 
Masks for the doctor and patient will be single use and then laundered. 
Appointments will scheduled over longer time periods to allow for cleaning to 
keep our patients’ risk of infection as low as possible. 



